
 

Construction Update: Water Shutoff Rescheduled for June 8 & 9: New School 
Road to be Closed at North Date Street for About One Month Beginning June 12 

Update as of Tuesday, June 6, 2023 
NOTE: All construction is weather permitting and is subject to changes without notice. 

 
CONTACTS for questions and concerns or to sign up for email updates on the project: 
Patti Watson, 505-245-3134 office; 505-269-9691 cell; pattiw@cwastrategic.com 
Ty Stevers, 505-245-3138 office: 505-417-9989 cell; tys@cwastrategic.com 
 
Planned Water outages so crews can tie in a new 
waterline to the existing waterline are now 
scheduled for 3:30-8:30 p.m. Thursday, June 8 
and Friday, June 9. A map of businesses 
impacted by this water shutoff is included here, 
but PLEASE NOTE that other businesses may 
be affected as well.  
 
Also, crews have determined that to safely 
install the west side of the roundabout at New 
School Road, the intersection of New School 
Road and North Date needs to be closed. 
Therefore, New School Road will be CLOSED 
at North Date Street for about one month 
beginning on Monday, June 12, 2023.  

 
During this closure, please follow the detours shown on 
the map: 

• Northbound and southbound motorists can take Barton 
Street to North Pershing Street to access New School Road 
 
Regular work hours will be 7 a.m.-5 p.m. Monday-Friday 
although the contractor may work longer hours or on 
weekends as needed. 
 
Access will be maintained to all businesses during 
construction. 
 
About the Project: The project is designed to improve sight 
distances at turnouts and intersections, address speed 
issues, provide connectivity for pedestrians and bicyclists 
and improve drainage. The project includes roundabouts at 
Smith Avenue, New School Road and NM 181. Construction 
is expected to be completed by May 2024. 
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